
  

 

  
 

Royal Bank of Scotland Group (UK): Cancellation of Special Dividend  

Informative Notice 

01 April 2020 

Following the announcement by Royal Bank of Scotland Group (UK, B7T7721, GEIS Large Cap, FTSE 100) 
regarding the cancellation of its final ordinary dividend and special dividend (with a declared ex-date 26 

March 2020), FTSE Russell confirms that a negative special dividend of 5p and a negative final ordinary 

dividend of 3p will be applied in FTSE Russell indexes after close today (i.e. effective as of open on 
Thursday 02 April 2020). 
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